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Dear Sir,
Please understand that I am wholly opposed to proposed work round
Stonehenge. I appreciate that a huge amount of money has been spent already on
this project. However, I suggest it is better to have wasted this than spend more
and make a huge mistake ruining an internationally important archaeological
site. This would expose the country to world opprobrium at a time when soft
power is our greatest asset.
Yours faithfully,
Ruth Blaug




